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COVID-19
Anyone can catch it.  Anyone can spread it.

Mask Up!
The Washington State Department of Health issued a statewide order requiring individuals to 

wear a face covering in indoor public spaces such as stores, offi  ces and restaurants. 

Washington employers are required to ensure workers are wearing face coverings at work 
in almost all situations. Employers must provide face coverings if workers do not 

have them; employers are responsible to comply with this order, and the 
Department of Labor & Industries enforces it.

Wearing a mask is one of the most eff ective things people 
can do to help prevent the spread of COVID-19. 


